March 15, 2019
Meeting Notes
Present:  Jessica Chisley, Gary Crase, Marsha Crowe, Anne Evans, Dave Frey, Sherri Gowins, Tabitha Key, Gina Nicoletti-Bellinger, Julie Wheeler
Absent:  Kayla Perry, Shana Schepman, Mike Spears

Special Guest – Dr. Michael Reed, Senior Vice President for Inclusion and Diversity at Bowdoin College

Dr. Reed shared his experiences and background and what lead Centre to contact him as a consultant.  Dr. Reed has talked to different contingencies on campus over the last few months and will be sending a report to Senior Staff of his findings and his recommendations moving forward.  After sharing his role, he asked for the committee’s input and how we individually felt about the sit-in and where we are now as a campus.

Staff Spring Madness

[bookmark: _GoBack]Assignments were reviewed for Tuesday.  Anne is securing the boards for Cornhole.  The Committee will meet at 9:30 at Chowan to set up door prizes and do table arrangements.  We will meet again at 11:00 for anything last minute before the 11:30 start time.  A big thank you to everyone who secured door prizes.

Parental Leave Proposal

Anne presented the proposal to the HR committee on February 25.  There was discussion among the HR Committee and the proposal seemed to be supported.  It is expected that Human Resources will tweak the proposal and present a version of the proposal to Senior Staff.

Committee Reports

There were no significant committee reports.


The conversation about HR job evaluation process was tabled until a later meeting.

New Business

There was discussion about talking to HR again and the number of faculty and staff leaving the College.  Are our numbers even ahead of where we were this time last year?

Andrea Abrams will be at the next meeting in April to learn more about Staff Congress and give us an opportunity to ask her any questions.

Upcoming we will need to take a look at how many people will be rotating off and how many new people will join Staff Congress for 2019-2020.

Next meeting we also need to talk about the annual summer outing for staff and generate any ideas.

Next meeting is April 19 at 10 am in the Pottinger Room.
